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LAA RELEASES UPDATED MAY 2023 LEGISLATIVE REPORT CARD 
 

Washington, D.C. – Today Look Ahead America (LAA) released a follow up to its 2023 
legislative report card. The report evaluates state bills that reflect six election integrity objectives. 
 
Ian Camacho, Director of Research, made the following statement:  
 

We are glad to see more states stepping up to introduce election integrity bills since our 
report in February. While conservative states lead the way there are a handful of liberal 
ones that have started getting involved and introducing some decent bills as well. 
 
As state legislatures wrap up their sessions, we cannot overstate the importance of 
introducing and passing election integrity bills in time for the 2024 Primaries and General 
Election in the next session. If you don’t see your state on here or are unimpressed with 
your state, please contact us to help get you in touch with your legislators on these items. 

 
To read the full report, visit https://lookaheadamerica.org/May2023Report. 
 
To learn more about Look Ahead America’s six election integrity objectives, visit 
https://LookAheadAmerica.org/integrity.  
 
Support Look Ahead America at https://LookAheadAmerica.org/Donate.  
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